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2025-26 Re-enrollment 
Re-enrollment for the 2025-26 school year begins January 15. If your child currently attends 
Bobbie Noonan’s, they still need to re -register for the new fall semester. Receive half off the 
registration fee when you return your registration form by February 15. Request your re-
enrollment forms today by calling school or by emailing the office at 
frankfort.director@bobbienoonans.com.  Registration opens to the public on February 15. 

 

Tax Statement 
If you would like to receive a copy of your tax statement, please contact the office in writing or 
by email at frankfort.director@bobbienoonans.com. If you are using Tuition Express for online 
payments, statements are available through their website.  
 

REMIND App 
Have you signed up to receive important updates (emergency closings and special events) 
regarding our center? On your smartphone open your web browser and got to rmd.at/theilma 
and follow the instructions. If you have questions, please call the office. 
 

Preschool Drop off 
Colder temperatures have arrived! To assist during drop off times, please have your child 
unbuckled as you approach the door. We appreciate your understanding during these cold 
days. 
 

Staying Healthy in the New Year 
Please use good judgement when sending your child to school. Often, children ask to come to 
school even though they are ill. Please keep your child home if they have a fever, or are 
exhibiting any signs of illness, such as runny nose, watery eyes, extreme cough.  
Thank you for understanding the safety of good health for all our Bobbie Noonan families! 

 
Open House 
We are holding school tours for new perspective students ages 20 months up to Kindergarten 
age on Saturday, February 8. If you know a new family looking to send their child to 
preschool/daycare, please have them contact us at 815/469-2627 to set up a tour. Tours are for 
new students.  
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